
For a confidential conversation about what type of planned gift might be best for you, please contact Bob Barr,  
director of gift planning, at 603-229-4875, rbarr@sps.edu; or visit our website at www.sps.edu/plannedgiving.
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Mike Ricard was an only child from a blue-collar home 
in Pembroke, N.H., when he entered St. Paul’s School 
on a scholarship. His experience at the School changed 
his life. Mike viewed his return in the fall of 1994 as a  
faculty member as a way of giving back.
 
In 2009, Mike was named director of the Advanced 
Studies Program, which provides a rigorous academic 
experience each summer for 275 rising New Hampshire 
high school seniors.

Mike and his wife, Emily, live in Drury with their two 
children. He says that being around students at SPS 
“makes me think of what the place did for me.”
 
Together, the Ricards have made an estate provision 
that in time will further strengthen the SPS community.

Mike Ricard ’89 and family: Offering a gift 
that further strengthens the SPS community  


